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News 

NACS promotes The EGPA 2015Annual Conference  

 

 

 The National Agency of Civil Servants informs the interested persons that the 

European Group for Public Administration (EGPA) organizes the EGPA 2015 Annual 

Conference at Toulouse, France, from 26 to 28 August 2015. The event will be preceded 

by a symposium (Phd Symposium), on 24-25August  2015. The Conference is organised 

in close cooperation with the L’Institut d’Études Politiques de Toulouse (IEP). 

 EGPA is a Regional Group of the International Institute of Administrative Sciences, 

whose purpose is to strengthen contacts and exchanges among specialists in public 

administration, both scholars and practitioners. 

 The scientific development of the conference is ongoing. New information and details 

on the organization of different sessions are to be announced on the conference’s site : 

www.iias-iisa.org/egpa/. 

 Participants can register online at the following link: http://egpa-conference2015.org/. 
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